

Thunderbird Flyer



September- Waatebagaa-Giizis- 2023 (Leaves Changing Colour Moon)

Mr. Carr's Message

Principal's Message

Boozhoo and Hello! It is my pleasure and honour to serve this year as principal of Mine Centre School. I am proud and excited to work with and to support our students and their families. I would like to welcome all of our students and families back for the 2023-2024 school year. I know we will have a fun, exciting and challenging school year together. If you have not already joined our Facebook page please sign up. We post reminders, important announcements and pictures of the fantastic work the students are doing each and every day!

Milgwetch.Jeff Carr

Important Dates

August 30- First Day of School Grades 1-6
August 31- First Day of School SK students
September 4- Holiday- NO SCHOOL
September 6- Star Thunderbird Assembly
September 21- School Photos
September 26- School Council Meeting
September 29- Star Thunderbird Assembly
Welcome Ceremony -to be determined



REMINDER

Please return all permission forms. These forms allow the students to use devices(chromebooks et, participate in Smudging, Walking Wednesdays, Terry Fox and go to "camp" with their class and Mrs. White.

Our school cell phone number has changed.

Please call or text this number:

807-271-2142

Please be sure to update your new phone numbers and addresses. It is important that we are able to reach you when necessary.

Thunderbird Phrase of the Week

SEPT.

Manaaji'idig- Respect One Another Weweni Bizindan-Listen Carefully Ninzoongide'e- I am Brave Ginidaa Bizindam- You are a Good Listener

SCHOOL COUNCIL & PARENT INVOLVEMENT COMMITTEES

The Mine Centre School Council and Parent Involvement Committee are looking for Community Members and Parents/ Guardians to come out and have help plan activities throughout the year. If you are interested, please contact the school for further details. Our first meeting will be Sept. 26 at 1:30 at the school. All are welcome!!!